
PTO - May 13th, 2025 
 

In attendance  T. Deveau (chair) , M. Brace (Principal), K. Stobo (Vice Principal), R. Zwicker 
(faculty), M. Melvin (Faculty), Ashley Everett (treasurer), Katie Langille, Natasha 
Julian,Jennifer Nilsson 

Welcome -​ Call to Order 

Principal’s 
Report 
(M. Brace) 

-​ Thank you for Staff Appreciation Week 
-​ Begin exploring and finalizing dates for events next year; deadline end of May 
-​ Hold and Secure 
-​ Winners & Honourable Mention from 5/6 Melvin for African Nova Scotian 

History Challenge 
-​ Grade 3 Assessments began today, continue until next week 
-​ Assessment data in 4-6 was looked at to assess school and individual 

strengths, trends and challenges of our students 
-​ We are down 1 class for next year, from 12 to 11 classrooms (plus 2 

pre-primary) for next year 

 
 

Faculty 
Liaison 
Report 
(R. Zwicker 
& Michelle 
Melvin) 

-​ Staff communicated sincere appreciation for Staff Appreciation Week 
-​ Track Team selections underway, grades 4-6  (4 boys/4 girls from each grade) 
-​ Teachers have asked if they can make requests to PTO for classroom 

needs/supports. Discussed how to communicate those needs- suggested 
emailing Robyn Zwicker or Michelle Melvin for presentation at the PTO meeting 

-​ Field Day- need for volunteers- post on PTO Facebook Page 

Treasurer’s 
Report 
(A. Everett) 

-​ Allocating $1000 for class trips 
-​ Current balance of $3397 plus $1082 for RaffleBox and $1500 from RBC 

donation 
-​ $5982 balance 

Event & 
Fundraising 
Report 

-​ Successful Bingo Night and Raffle Box fundraisers 
-​ Contacting Superior Propane to arrange BBQ/propane and canopy for field day 

and Spring Fling 
-​ Booking both fields for field day and spring fling (June 7th) 
-​ Spring Fling budget being finalized to purchase food, prizes, BIG draw, etc 
-​ Pie in the face, hundreds board,- possible fundraisers being considered 

 



Other  
Business 

 

Next 
Meeting 
Date 

June 10th 

 

 


